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January 31, 2022 

 
Mr. Scott Harris 
Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20543 
 
 Re: Midwest Air Traffic Control Servs., Inc. v. Badilla, No. 21-867 
 
Dear Mr. Harris, 
 
 I represent Respondents in the above-captioned matter, in which this 
Court requested a response to the petition for a writ of certiorari on January 
24, 2022. The response is currently due on Wednesday, February 23, 2022.  

I am writing under Rule 30.4 of the Rules of this Court to respectfully 
request a 30-day extension for the filing of the response — to and including 
Friday, March 25, 2022. Such an extension is made necessary by my recent 
engagement as counsel in this matter and by the press of other business. 

Counsel for Petitioner consents to this request. If I can provide any 
additional information to assist the Court in consideration of this request, 
please do not hesitate to ask.  

          Sincerely yours, 

                 
Stephen I. Vladeck 

 
 
cc:  Counsel for Petitioner 


